From: tom@tomhurtado.com <tom@tomhurtado.com>
Sent: Monday, November 5, 2018 3:20:17 PM

To: Puknaitis, Mark

Cc: tom@tomhurtado.com

Subject: AMBULANCE DONATION FOR CANCUN MEXICO

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is safe.

Mark Puknaitis
Chief
Naperville fire department.

Hi, this letter is to confirm our wish to receive the donation of an ambulance from the city of Naperville lllinois for the city of Cancun
Mexico.

It is a 2004 International MedTec Ambulance VIN: 1HTMNAAMS54H664752 Engine: Navistar DT466EHEUI
We would cover the costs of bringing it from Naperville to Cancun Mexico.

Please let me know if there is any more information you need from us.

Thank you very much for helping us help other people.

Sincerely

Thomas Hurtado Morris




